
Medical Laboratory Technology AAS 
 

Administered by The American Society for Clinical Pathology Board of Certification 
 

Program Contact 

Medical Laboratory Technology AAS Contact Name: Corinne Zellers 
Title: Program Coordinator, State Tested Nursing Assistant 

Address, Email, Phone Number: 6200 Frank Ave NW North Canton, 
Ohio 44720, czellers@starkstate.edu, 

330-494-6170 ext. 4221 
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Alabama   * Nebraska   * 
Alaska   * Nevada   * 
American Samoa   * New Hampshire   * 
Arizona   * New Jersey   * 
Arkansas   * New Mexico   * 
California   * New York   * 
Colorado   * North Carolina   * 
Connecticut   * North Dakota   * 
Delaware   * Northern Mariana Islands   * 
Florida   * Ohio *   
Georgia   * Oklahoma   * 
Guam   * Oregon   * 
Hawaii   * Pennsylvania   * 
Idaho   * Puerto Rico   * 
Illinois   * Rhode Island   * 
Indiana   * South Carolina   * 
Iowa   * South Dakota   * 
Kansas   * Tennessee   * 
Kentucky   * Texas   * 
Louisiana   * US Virgin Islands   * 
Maine   * Utah   * 
Maryland   * Vermont   * 
Massachusetts   * Virginia   * 
Michigan   * Washington   * 
Minnesota   * West Virginia   * 
Mississippi   * Wisconsin   * 
Missouri   * Wyoming   * 
Montana   *     

 

https://www.ascp.org/content/board-of-certification/get-credentialed?srsltid=AfmBOopGOaIqqSsxAb-REI_v90UFAe6YOTA_0UEhNqh2vSQtLAW8JgEC%23
mailto:czellers@starkstate.edu


 
Comments:  Curriculum at Stark State College will satisfy Ohio state requirements. Additionally, there may be 
  other requirements to sit for certification such as background checks, etc. Stark State College  
  cannot guarantee that graduates of the medical laboratory program meet the criteria for all state 
  licensing boards. Medical laboratory students from outside the state of Ohio should contact the  
  Board in their state of residence to understand regulations prior to enrolling in Stark State  
  College’s program. 


